
  

       

  
Alice Davey  6 Liberty Lane West 
Senior Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
daveya@unitil.com 
(603) 617-2715   
 
www.unitil.com  

October 9, 2023 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
RE: DG 23-085: Petition for Approval of 2023-2024 Winter and 2024 Summer 

Cost of Gas 
  

Dear Chairman Goldner, 
 

On behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc. enclosed find a Motion for Hybrid hearing 
submitted by the Company in the above-referenced matter.   

 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this filing.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
       
 

Alice Davey 
  Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.  
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